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Summary

	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	Competencies Framework Development Update
Darlene Ragozzine reported out on the forum. National Speakers were there to give a national context. Representatives from Maine and New Hampshire gave a perspective on the work that their states have done on developing their CKC’s. Deb Adams gave the context of the work that has been done in CT and the work going forward. In the afternoon there were breakout sessions one with higher ed, State/National group and 2 other groups. The National group discussed the career ladder and portability and reciprocity.

Core is the core for all roles was the theme of the day. Right now the only bump in the road is the contract getting signed.

The next step March 14th and 15th there will be a 2 day intensive work session. Need to get everything on paper, the goals for CT. Will look at NAEYC Standards, other state CKC’s and develop a rough outline of a draft. Then a sorting/sifting process will occur. 40 people will give input via their networks. Drafts will be disseminated through a variety of portals including the ECE list serve.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Status Update on P.A. 12-50 (11-54)

Updates on the registry build out. Vendor has been emailed to get costs for the QSM  build out.   
Darlene also said that there is an opportunity for the system to flag a person who is eligible for the ECTC.

University of Hartford Research on P.A.12-50

The grant to do the study was obtained and Paige said that the work will begin in June and go statewide hopefully by the fall. 
Articulation Project Update
Regina informed the group that she has been in dialogue with University of Hartford, Southern, Eastern and Mitchell who are working with each other to develop a consortium agreement. Additional meetings need to be held for updates and clarification.
Miscellaneous 
Discussion ensued about the legislation for the OEC. There are many issues to consider, contractual, fragmentation, and funding to name a few.
Next meeting:
Discussion of a Professional Development Calendar

T/TA work

T/TA Glossary


	Paige will keep the committee updated.
A thorough report with updates and next steps needs to be given at the next meeting.

	Charts-A-Course will provide the workgroup with monthly updates.
Next Meeting:  April 9, 2013


